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  The Fury of Darth Maul Ryder Windham,1999
Someone has stolen something that belongs to Darth
Sidious, and he wants it back. When a Sith Lord
wants something, there's only one person he can
trust to get it--another Sith Lord.
  Ultimate LEGO Star Wars Andrew Becraft,Chris
Malloy,2017-10-03 The definitive guide to the
LEGO® Star Wars™ universe, showcasing the vast
collection of LEGO Star Wars sets and minifigures
released over the last 20 years. This is a
complete, unrivaled encyclopedia of the LEGO Star
Wars theme. Fans will have an all-encompassing
companion to the LEGO Star Wars cultural
phenomenon. Produced in large format and featuring
beautiful imagery, this is an indispensable guide
for young fans and a stunning reference work for
adults. With behind-the-scenes material, it tells
the complete story of LEGO Star Wars, from the
earliest concepts in the late 1990s to the
creation of the most recent sets for The Force
Awakens™ and Rogue One™. Created with the LEGO
Star Wars team. LEGO, the LEGO logo, the Brick and
Knob configurations and the Minifigure are
trademarks of the LEGO Group. © 2017 The LEGO
Group. Produced by Dorling Kindersley under
license from the LEGO Group. © & TM 2017 Lucasfilm
Ltd.
  Darth Maul's Revenge Eric Arnold,2000 In this
colorful, fully-illustrated beginning reader,
Darth Maul has been given a mission. The time has
come for him to put his Sith skills to the test.
He must track down a Jedi Master and his
apprentice. Maul lives nothing better than a good
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chase. Except revenge.
  Star Wars Complete Vehicles New Edition Pablo
Hidalgo,Jason Fry,Kerrie Dougherty,Curtis
Saxton,David West Reynolds,Ryder
Windham,2020-11-03 Explore the epic Star Wars saga
through incredible cross-sections More than 100
magnificent cross-section artworks bring the
vehicles of Star Wars to life. New cross-sections,
amazing detail, and comprehensive text make this
the ultimate reference to the craft of a galaxy
far, far away.... SEE - Poe Dameron's X-wing in
action - The terrifying power of Darth Vader's TIE
Advanced x1 - Obi-Wan Kenobi's fast and agile Jedi
starfighter DISCOVER - The inner workings of Rey's
speeder - The advanced technology of the Rebel
Alliance's U-wing - The devastating weaponry of
the Death Star EXPLORE - The famous corridors of
the Millennium Falcon - The brutal design of the
Knights of Ren's Night Buzzard - The mighty and
fearsome Final Order Star Destroyer © & ™ 2020
Lucasfilm Ltd
  LEGO Star Wars Visual Dictionary, New Edition
DK,2019-04-02 Jump into the action-included Star
WarsTM galaxy with this updated and expanded
edition of LEGO Star Wars: The Visual Dictionary,
complete with a new chapter featuring the Rise of
the First Order. Discover everything you need to
know about the latest sets, vehicles and
minifigures. See every detail of the Millennium
Falcon, look around the Death Star, examine Poe
Dameron's X-wing starfighter, explore Darth
Vader's castle and find out about your favorite
LEGO Star Wars minifigures - from Rey to Lando
Calrissian. Learn how the awesome sets are created
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in the Beyond the Brick chapter, which features
concept art and an interview with the LEGO Star
Wars creative team. ©2019 The LEGO Group. © & TM
2019 Lucasfilm Ltd.
  LEGO Star Wars Visual Dictionary Updated Edition
Elizabeth Dowsett,2024-04-02 Celebrate 25 years of
LEGO? Star Wars™! Tour the LEGO? Star Wars™ galaxy
in this fully updated edition! Discover every
detail of best-loved sets and vehicles, including
the Mos Eisley Cantina and the Millennium Falcon.
Find out about your favorite LEGO Star Wars
minifigures-from Rey and C-3PO to Darth Vader and
Boba Fett. Meet the LEGO Star Wars team and
uncover exclusive behind-the-scenes facts! Find
out everything you need to know about LEGO Star
Wars in this must-have guide for fans of all ages.
©2023 The LEGO Group. © & ™ 2023 Lucasfilm Ltd.
  Star Wars: Complete Vehicles DK,2013-07-29
Foreword authors: John Knoll, Visual Effects
Supervisor at Lucasfilm's Industrial Light &
Magic. For any fan who wants to explore the inner
workings of the spaceships and vehicles of all six
Star Wars™ movies comes this fascinating expanded
edition of a fan favorite, now with new cross-
section artworks and a wealth of new photos. Star
Wars: Complete Vehicles is packed with visual
explorations of more than fifty essential Star
Wars spacecraft and landcraft, including the TIE
bomber, Imperial shuttle, A-wing, B-wing, and
more. Full-color cross-section artwork presents
in-depth examinations of each craft's weapon
systems, engines, hyperdrives, cockpits, and
construction secrets, providing a never-before-
seen glimpse at the vehicles that drive the Star
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Wars universe. Star Wars: Complete Vehicles now
features new and never-before-seen cross-sections!
  Star Wars Origami 2: 34 More Projects from a
Galaxy Far, Far Away. . . . Chris
Alexander,2020-10-13 A paper-folding adventure in
a galaxy far, far away! Make Darth Vader, Kylo
Ren, BB-8, ships, droids, and more! Combining the
mythic power of Star Wars with the fun of origami,
here is everything you need to create a collection
of characters, creatures, Jedi starfighters, and
those very special objects––like Kylo Ren and
Rey’s lightsabers––imbued with a galaxy of
meaning. Ingeniously designed by origamic master
Chris Alexander, each of the 34 projects includes
illustrated step-by-step instructions and a
photograph of the finished model. Includes: A
primer on origami definitions, symbols, and how to
make the basic folds 72 sheets of specially
printed folding paper, plus step-by-step folding
directions for 34 projects to fold Everything you
need to make lovable porgs, the unfathomably evil
Supreme Leader Snoke, Lando Calrissian’s
Millennium Falcon with its graceful lines, and so
much more
  Star Wars: Head to Head Pablo
Hidalgo,Scholastic,2010 Everyone's favorite Star
Wars characters are pitted in unlikely and
inspired match-ups. Obi-Wan vs. Boba Fett, Luke
vs. Anakin, Vader vs. Yoda--who would win? Readers
decide. Full color.
  LEGO® Minifigure A Visual History New Edition
Gregory Farshtey,Daniel Lipkowitz,Simon
Hugo,2020-10-13 *The Library Edition does not
include the LEGO® Minifigure. Celebrate the epic
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journey of the LEGO® minifigure. Enter the world
of minifigures with this fully updated edition.
The first minifigure was created in 1978, and
today the entire minifigure population could
circle the globe more than five times! Starring
more than 2,000 of the most popular and rarest
minifigures from the LEGO® Minifigure Series and
themes including LEGO® NINJAGO®, THE LEGO® MOVIE™,
LEGO® Star Wars™, LEGO® City, LEGO® Harry Potter™,
and many more. From astronauts and vampires to
Super Heroes and movie characters, feast your eyes
on the most awesome minifigures of every decade!
©2020 The LEGO Group.
  Star Wars: The Visual Encyclopedia Adam
Bray,Cole Horton,Tricia Barr,2017-04-04 Covering
more than 2,500 characters, creatures, planets,
vehicles, Droids™, weapons, technology, and more
from the Star Wars™ universe, this visual tour is
the ultimate compendium for the epic saga and
beyond. Take a stunning visual tour of Star Wars
with DK's comprehensive pictorial guide to the
galaxy far, far away! From lightsabers to beasts
to food and clothing, Star Wars: The Visual
Encyclopedia is a virtual museum in a book.
Explore beautiful galleries with more than 2,500
images, and discover facts about Star Wars
culture, science, and geography. With a full
history of the galactic politics, the Jedi
Council, and the Empire, Star Wars: The Visual
Encyclopedia walks fans through the entire
timeline of Star Wars. See the blasters of Star
Wars: Episode IV A New Hope™, look at the
stormtroopers of Star Wars: The Force Awakens™,
and study the geography of Rogue One: A Star Wars
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Story™. Each section of the book focuses on
different topics to dedicate special attention and
detail to every part of the universe, no matter
how small. From the planets in the outer rim to
Padmé's bridal wear, nothing is missed. A
celebration of all things Star Wars, this
compendium is the perfect addition to any fan's
bookshelf. © & TM 2017 LUCASFILM LTD. Used Under
Authorization.
  Star Wars, Episode III. Matthew Woodring
Stover,George Lucas,2005 Follows Anakin Skywalker
as he struggles with his duty as a Jedi Knight and
his role as the secret husband of Senator Padme
Amidala, and chronicles the creation of Darth
Vader and the birth of Luke Skywalker and Princess
Leia Organa.
  The Dark Lord Trilogy: Star Wars Legends James
Luceno,Matthew Stover,2008-08-26 For the first
time in one thrilling volume, three
novels–Labyrinth of Evil, Revenge of the Sith, and
Dark Lord: The Rise of Darth Vader–that follow an
epic chain of events: the last days of the
Republic, the creation of the Empire, and the
ultimate transformation of Jedi Anakin Skywalker
into the notorious Darth Vader. On the planet
Neimoidia, Jedi Knights Obi-Wan Kenobi and Anakin
Skywalker seize an unexpected prize: intelligence
capable of leading the Republic forces to the
ever-elusive Darth Sidious, who is ruthlessly
orchestrating a campaign to divide and overwhelm
the Jedi forces. As combat escalates across the
galaxy, and Darth Sidious remains one step ahead
of his pursuers, the stage is set for an explosive
endgame. Tormented by unspeakable visions, Anakin
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edges closer to the brink of a galaxy-shaping
decision, while Darth Sidious plots to strike the
final staggering blow against the Republic–and to
ordain a fearsome new Sith Lord: Darth Vader. Once
the most powerful Knight ever known to the Jedi
Order, Anakin becomes Darth Vader, a disciple of
the dark side, a lord of the dreaded Sith, and the
avenging right hand of the galaxy’s ruthless new
Emperor. As a few surviving Jedi lead a charge on
a Separatist stronghold, the deadliest threat
still rests in the swift and lethal crimson
lightsaber of Darth Vader–behind whose brooding
mask lies a shattered heart, a poisoned soul, and
a cunning, twisted mind hell-bent on vengeance.
For the handful of scattered Jedi hunted across
space, survival is imperative if the light side of
the Force is to be protected and the galaxy
reclaimed. LABYRINTH OF EVIL by James Luceno
REVENGE OF THE SITH by Matthew Stover, based on
the story and screenplay by George Lucas DARK LORD
The Rise of Darth Vader by James Luceno
  The Wrath of Darth Maul Ryder Windham,2012 One
of the most feared villains of all time. One of
the most iconic characters of the Star Wars saga.
One incredible story.
  Star Wars: The Wrath of Darth Maul Ryder
Windham,2014-05-04 Forged by rage. Taken as a
child and trained in the ways of the Sith, he
became the apprentice to the greatest evil the
galaxy has ever known... Honed by the dark side.
After years of plotting in secrecy, he and his
Master will take revenge on the Jedi Order--and
the once-mighty Republic will tremble... The
savage story of Darth Maul has been shrouded in
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mystery--until now.
  LEGO Star Wars Character Encyclopedia New
Edition Elizabeth Dowsett,2020-05-05 Meet more
than 200 minifigures from the LEGO® Star Wars™
Galaxy! Discover heroes, villains, aliens, and
droids in this fully updated character
encyclopedia. Find out fascinating facts about all
your favorite LEGO® Star Wars™ minifigures-
including rare and exclusive releases. A galaxy of
minfigures awaits you! ©2020 The LEGO Group.
  Star Wars Christopher Cerasi,2008-01-01 Aren't
we lucky! Star Wars Fandex Deluxe is a perfect
meeting of format and content, bringing all the
virtues of Fandex to the supergalactic saga of our
times, delivering an obsessive deck for the
obsessive fan (and the perfect cheat sheet for
parents who want to know what their kids are
talking about). Darth Vader. Obi-Wan Kenobi. Luke
Skywalker. Han Solo and Chewbacca, Emperor
Palpatine, Padm� Amidala, Darth Sidious, Boba
Fett, Qui-Gon Jinn, and, of course, Yoda, C-3PO,
R2-D2, and Jabba the HuttÑin die-cut card after
die-cut card, Star Wars Fandex Deluxe celebrates
the pantheon of immortals from the Star Wars
galaxy. Star Wars Fandex Deluxe is authorized by
and written in close collaboration with Lucasfilm.
This deluxe title comprises 75 die-cut cards, 50
percent more than standard Fandex, and it includes
not only the beloved characters, but also
starships, droids, gadgets, and more. And the text
is packed with fascinating information. Get to
know the other Jedi Knights, like Plo Koon and
Shaak Ti. The difference between a clone trooper
and a stormtrooper. The architects of the Death
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Star. Plus the secret of Darth VaderÕs paternal
lineage, why there can be only two Sith Lords at
any given time, and much more. It's the essential
Fandex for every Star Wars buff.
  The Prequel Trilogy: Star Wars Terry Brooks,R.A.
Salvatore,Matthew Stover,2011-06-28 For the first
time in one stunning volume, here is the complete,
epic story arc: The Phantom Menace, Attack of the
Clones, and Revenge of the Sith. Experience the
sweeping tale of good and evil, of myth and magic,
of innocence and power–and witness the tragic
transformation of Anakin Skywalker from mere slave
to one of the greatest, most powerful, and feared
villains of the galaxy: Darth Vader. “The path has
been placed before you, Anakin. The choice to take
it must be yours alone.” On the barren desert
world of Tatooine, young Anakin Skywalker toils by
day and dreams by night . . . of traveling the
stars to worlds he’s only heard of in stories.
When Jedi Knight Qui-Gon Jinn and his apprentice,
Obi-Wan Kenobi, cross paths with Anakin, it marks
the beginning of the drama that will become
legend. Courageous to the point of recklessness,
Anakin comes of age in a time of great upheaval.
The attempted assassination of Senator Padmé
Amidala thrusts the Republic close to the edge of
disaster–and brings Anakin and Padmé into a secret
romance as intense as it is forbidden. As combat
escalates across the galaxy, the stage is set for
an explosive endgame. Tormented by unspeakable
visions, Anakin edges closer to the brink of a
decision with profound ramifications. It remains
only for Darth Sidious to strike the final
staggering blow against the Republic–and to ordain
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a fearsome new Sith Lord: Darth Vader. THE PHANTOM
MENACE by Terry Brooks, based on the story and
screenplay by George Lucas ATTACK OF THE CLONES by
R. A. Salvatore, from a story by George Lucas and
a screenplay by George Lucas and Jonathan Hales
REVENGE OF THE SITH by Matthew Stover, based on
the story and screenplay by George Lucas Features
a bonus section following the novel that includes
a primer on the Star Wars expanded universe, and
over half a dozen excerpts from some of the most
popular Star Wars books of the last thirty years!
  Star Wars The Dark Side Pocket Expert Catherine
Saunders,2023-04-11 A bite-size guide to the Sith
and other dark-side villains of the Star Wars
galaxy. Packed with lists of facts and figures and
stunning images. Become an instant dark side
expert with this handy pocket-sized guide! If
light is to shine, there must also be darkness. In
the Star Wars galaxy, the Jedi use the light side
of the Force to protect peace and justice. But
there are also those who crave power above all.
For Sith lords, Imperial Inquisitors, fallen Jedi,
and other evil creatures, the dark side of the
Force is a mighty, but treacherous, ally. These
evildoers seek the dark side in those places where
it flows strongest – forgotten temples, sinister
caves, ancient tombs, and the sites of tragic
events. Packed with facts, stats, and interesting
info about the most legendary dark side users and
dark side locations in the galaxy, with this book
in your pocket you’ll be a dark side expert in no
time! © AND ™ 2022 LUCASFILM LTD.
  The Essential Reader's Companion: Star Wars
Pablo Hidalgo,2012-10-02 THE DEFINITIVE WORD ON
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STAR WARS FICTION The legendary motion picture
Star Wars has spawned two big-screen sequels and
three prequels—and decades of bestselling fiction.
From the original movie tie-in novel through the
monumental Fate of the Jedi series, legions of
devoted readers have helped expand science
fiction’s most celebrated film saga into a page-
turning print sensation. Now, for the first time,
a comprehensive overview of these sweeping Star
Wars adventures is presented in one beautifully
illustrated volume. Star Wars: The Essential
Reader’s Companion spans the entire galaxy of
published Star Wars fiction—movie novelizations,
original stand alone and series novels, short
stories, eBook novellas, young adult titles, and
comics—and features: • a concise synopsis of each
story, including key characters and planets •
exclusive behind-the-scenes facts and anecdotes
about authors, plot and character development,
continuity notes, and significance in the Star
Wars Expanded Universe • details on which novels
are linked to Star Wars comic books from Dark
Horse and Marvel • a chronological listing of
titles, spanning the 25,000-year history of the
Star Wars universe and placing each story in its
proper context • more than one hundred original
paintings throughout by some of fans’ favorite
artists Whether skimming through fateful eras from
the Old Republic to the New Jedi Order; delving
deep into the ancient history of the Lost Tribe of
the Sith or the tumultuous Clone Wars; crossing
paths—and lightsabers—with Dark Lords such as
Plagueis or Bane, Sidious or Vader; helming the
Millennium Falcon with Han Solo; or mastering the
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Force with Luke Skywalker, this one-of-a-kind,
one-stop reference is a must for fans looking to
maximize their knowledge of the sprawling Star
Wars Expanded Universe.
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